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With wildlife all over the globe in peril and such issues just getting worse, let's do the 

right thing and not allow the cougars to be hunted by dogs, guns or any other means. 

It's not their fault that their habitat is being encroached upon by humans, and they 

were here long before people came along. Thanks for listening and also for not 

passing this bill.  


